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EFFECTIVE THROUGH 
JANUARY 18, 2022 

Per Federal regulation, all 
passengers are required 

to wear face masks. 

~, TAKE A RIDE WITH US! 

The Fresno County Department of Public Health has a web page 
dedicated to information about COVID-19. Check 

www.co.fresno.ca.us/deparments/publ ic-health/covid-19 
for regular updates. 

www.co.fresno.ca.us/deparments/publ

